
January 2025  
 
Dear Partners, 
 
Greetings from Ladkrabang, Bangkok. Praying that all is well with you and your family as you 
read this email.  
 
There are lots of thanksgiving and praises remembering of God's goodness and His faithfulness 
last year 2024. 
 

 
 
We were able to share the Gospel to 318 students and 5 students received Jesus as their Savior, 
Baptized 4 people.  There are at least 2 unbeliever students who regularly joined our worship 
services.  
 
We praise God for the opportunity to share the true meaning of Christmas at our night market. 
  
We were able to pass out 600 flyers to passers-by. We praise and thank God for the help of our 
foreigner teachers from Santisuk Pahonyotin and Santisuk Ladprao.  



 

 
 
We praise God also for Mandaue Baptist Church Philippines for sending us reinforcement 
through their first mission team here in Bangkok, headed by Pastor Nigel Alfafara together with 
his wife Kristina. We also thank God for Pastor Miyel Odron together with his wife Maricar and 
baby Aya. They helped us for November -December session. 
 
We are also praising God for the great fellowship with our students. They have heard that the 
most precious gift that everyone can receive is Jesus Christ. 
 
We are praising God today at present time because most of our students last year will come 
and join us this January class session. They will learn more about Jesus in the classroom.  Please 



pray that we will also have new students this coming class session.  Our class will start 
tomorrow January 8.  
 
Please pray for the following concerns: 

1. Volunteer teachers - American, Filipinos or any nationalities to help us reach out Thai 
Buddhist students. Most of our students are 20 years old to 30 years old.  
 

2. Monthly support - We are lacking of $323 every month. Please pray for churches or 
individuals to invest in God's kingdom. 
 

3. Students - May God open their hearts and their minds as they study the miracles of 
Jesus in the classroom. May we, the teachers be sensitive to God's leading and to the 
needs of our students. May we have at least 35 students every class session so we can 
pay for the rent and other monthly fees. 

Looking forward to the future, we believe that we can keep going because God is always with 
us and He is faithful to see us through.  
Thank you for always supporting us in prayers and finances. May the LORD bless you 
abundantly. 
 
Blessed New Year, 
Ptr. Don, Carol and CJ 
 
 
  
Send contributions for Estrella's ministry to: 
 
FOR PHILIPPINES CONTRIBUTION: 
      Bethlehem Star of Peace 
      910 A. S. Fortuna Street 
      Mandaue City, Cebu Philippines 6014 
      BDO Account: 001180021744 
      BPI Account: 001173212344 
 
CHECKS within the US: 
      BSOP/GHI. P.O. Box 64059 Eagan, MN 55164-0059  
 
FOR ONLINE DONATIONS:  
     https://globalhz.org/bsop-j-c-estrella  
 

https://globalhz.org/bsop-j-c-estrella

